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22nd January, 1964. 

~Mr. Grote Reber,
 
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory,
 
C.S.I.R.O.,
 
ffStowell l1 ,
 

Stowell Avenue,
 
HOBART J Tasmania.
 

Dear Grote, 

I have managed to trace the radio map of the 
Large Magellanic Cloud which you mention in, your letter 
to me of the 14th January last. As you surmise, this 
was derived from Alec Shain's observations at 19.7 Mc/s 
and forms part of a paper presented at the Paris IAU-DRSI 
Symposium in 1958. It is included in the Proceedings of 
this Symposium (page 328) which was pUblished by the 
Stanford University Press under the general editorship 
of R.N. Bracewell. I daresay you already have a copy of 
the Proceedings of this SYmposium. I am sorry we do not 
have a reprint of the paper. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Clv1L 
(A.J. 

ASSIST 

AJH.ER 
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